
 

 

North Dakota, 

Just a quick note to express that my family, friends and I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild 

horses located in Theodore Roosevelt National Park. 

The wild horses in TRNP are the biggest draw for visitors to the park. 

Local economies in towns around TRNP will suffer with the loss of tourist visits if the wild horses are 

removed; and, furthermore, we would absolutely scrap our plans to visit North Dakota if any of the wild 

horses were to be removed. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

The Umphries Family 

Tucson, Arizona 


